
 
Contemporary Worship – 8:15 a.m. 

Alive 

This Is Amazing Grace 

Welcome and Fellowship 

I Am Redeemed 

Offering  

The Heart of Worship 

Message – Joel Samuels 

Invitation – Amazing Grace (My Chains Are Gone) 

Announcements 

Presentation of Decisions 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Traditional Worship – 10:30 a.m. 

Prelude 

Call to Worship—Sanctuary Choir 

Hymn of Praise – Holy, Holy, Holy (#3) 

Welcome 

Congregational Praise – Bless the Lord, O My Soul (#55) 

Mission Trip Testimonies 

Offertory Hymn – Glory to His Name (#493) 

Offertory  

Choral Message – “Send the Light” with “He Reigns” 

Message – Joel Samuels 

Hymn of Invitation – I Surrender All (#596) 

Announcements 

             Song of Celebration – Glory to His Name (#493) 

Postlude 

 

 

July 24 

John Boggess     Eddie Hinote 
Byron Buchanan     Bill Brewer 
Jim Butler      Charles Spann 
Vann Reid     Mike Thigpen 
Phil Robeson     Don Watson 
Matt Taylor     Ronnie Vaughn 

July 31 

Ronnie Opolka    Bob Martin 
Buddy Bunch    Bobby Grissom 
Terrell Cabler    John Roper 
Dale Edwards    Chris Power 
Gary Gray    Jim Nix 
Mark Sterling    James Swords 

 

HOW TO JOIN OUR CHURCH FAMILY 
 

By Baptism: For one who has accepted Jesus as Lord and Savior and desires to obey 

Christ by being baptized by immersion. 

 

By Letter: For one who is saved, has been baptized by immersion after being saved 

and is a member in good standing of another Baptist church. 

 

By Statement: For one who has been saved and baptized by immersion after being 

saved, but is not a member of another Baptist church. 

 

Come forward during the invitation at the end of the worship service and tell the pastor 

that you want to become a member of FBCG, and we will take care of the rest. 

Welcome to First Baptist Church 
 

Whatever your need, whatever your reason, welcome to First Baptist 
Church of Guntersville. We know that He has a purpose for bringing you on 
this special day, to this special place. We hope you feel a genuine 
(welcome) as you share with us in this worship experience. As a church 
family, we have a clear vision of what God wants this fellowship to do: “to 
know Christ and to make Him known.” True worship is our spiritual priori-
ty and loving people is our spiritual privilege. 

 
» Please complete the guest information card, located in the front of 
your pew, and place it in the offering plate when it is passed during the 
offering time. We will respect the personal nature of the information that 

you share.  

» CDs are available of this morning’s message. You may obtain a copy 

by contacting the Church Office.  

» If you have made a personal commitment to God regarding your 
relationship with Him and/or this church, we encourage you to come 
forward during the invitation following the message to share this deci-

sion with our church family. 

» Our offering time is an extension of our worship. As our guest, you 
are welcome to worship with an offering, but please do not feel obligat-

ed. 

» Should you need help, please see one of our ushers. They’re ready 

to help you or get whatever help you may need. 

» Wednesday evening activities begin with Family Supper at 5:00 p.m. 
and Bible Study/prayer service for adults at 6:30. A variety of activities 

are provided for children & students as well. 

 

WEEKLY NEWS AND INFORMATION 

July 24, 2016 

ñ For we are Godôs handiwork, created in 

Christ Jesus to do good works, which God 

prepared in advance for us to do. ò 

   -  Ephesians 2:10 



this week @ fbc 
                    week of July 24, 2016 

Sunday 

Contemporary Worship              8:15 am 

Sunday School                 9:15 am 

Traditional Worship               10:30 am 

 

Wednesday 

Library Opens                 6:00 pm 

Youth Worship                           6:30 pm 

Children’s Activities                    6:30 pm 

Prayer Service Adults                 6:30 pm 

Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal        7:00 pm 

Praise Team Rehearsal             8:00 pm 

The staff is ready to help you in any way possible. 
If you would like prayer, an answer to a question, 
or personal ministry, please give one of these 
caring Christian leaders a call. They’re ready to 
make a difference in your life! 

CHURCH OFFICE: 582-5141 

Joel Samuels, Pastor        ext 102 

Charles Watkins, Associate Pastor        ext 107 

Johnny Beard, Minister of Education        ext 110 

Melanie Baker, 

   Director of Children’s Ministries        ext 104 

Ken Patterson, Minister of Music        ext 108 

Barbara Young, Secretary        ext 101 

Amy Fondren, Secretary                           ext 100 

1000 Gunter Avenue, Guntersville, AL 35976 / 256.582.5141 / www.gvillefbc.org 

5ŜŀŎƻƴ [ƻŎƪ-¦Ǉ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ 
July 2016 

Joel Milligan, Kenny Littleton, 
John Rutland 
August 2016 

Terry Scott, Mike Reaves,  
Greg Johns 
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DŀǊȅ DǊŀȅ             DŀǊȅ DǊŀȅ 

.ƛƭƭ ¸ŀƴŎȅ              .ƛƭƭ ¸ŀƴŎȅ 

 Our people came              7/17/16 

FBC SS Total                                           274 
 

Our people gave   ɬɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯɯ7/12-7/18 

Undesignated                    $  13,149.35 
BF & CTG                                            1,585.00 
Other                                2.140.00 
           TOTAL                      $            16,874.35 

Challenge to GrowChallenge to Grow   
 

Loan Balance Citizens    ɬ$ 1,465,602.93 

Monthly Need                 ɬ$      10,508.85 

CTG Last Mth Rec –May ɬ$            2,045.00 

CTG MTD (7/18/16)         ɬ$            1,375.00 

bǳǊǎŜǊȅ ²ƻǊƪŜǊ {ŎƘŜŘǳƭŜ 
8:15 Service 

Eva Tidwell, Linda Cole,  
Beverly Miller 

 
10:30 Service 

Eva Tidwell, Linda Cole,  
Holly Lane, Jaime Seymour 

Six Flags sign-ups are going on 
now.  The trip is August 27th 
for 6th grade—college age.  
Space is limited.  Sign up at    

the youth building. 

Mature Adults 

¶ August ф—рΥлл pm.  We will have a vegetable meal in the Fellowship 
Hall.  Ladies please bring a vegetable dish and a dessert.  The FBC     
Pickers will have the program. 

¶ If you are interested in a sight seeing trip to Savannah, GA, see Judy 
Butler, Don Watson, Richard Moebes or Charles Watkins for details.   
The date is October мл—мнΦ 

Operation         
Christmas Child 

July:  School Supplies, Coloring 

Books,  Crayons, Colored Pencils, 

Hard Candy 

SPECIAL LOVE OFFERING BEING RECEIVED 

At the quarterly business meeting on June 15 the church  voted to assist 
one or more returning missionaries taking  volunteer retirement to    
transition back to a ministry in the United States.  As a part of this action, 
the church also determined to receive a special love offering to help with 
start-up expenses associated with bringing a missionary family to       
Guntersville.  Members of the congregation are  invited to participate in 
this love offering during the month  of July with the hope that a           
missionary family will be joining our congregation in the near future.     

Thank you so much to the Sunday School classes and            
individuals who have already donated towards the scholarship! 
We have currently covered half of the tuition for the year. If 
anyone else would be interested in helping this family, please 
contact me at michele.ua08@gmail.com.  Orientation will be 
Sunday August 14th at 4pm and school starts on Monday    
August 15th. 

 SCHOOL SUPPLY DRIVE!!!! 

Back already??!!  Just about!!  Time for our annual school   
supply drive—there is a grey bin  in the hallway and there is    
a list attached for school supplies that are needed.   

Grab a list and bring  supplies—we will need as many as possible by our 
deadline for collecting:  Sunday, August 7th.  Thanks to all who are so great 
about pitching in and helping—your help will put smiles on some fresh young 
faces. 

Dear Church Members, 

Thank you so much for the donation to Blessings in a Backpack.  I really    
appreciate you remembering Nancy with the donation.  But more              
importantly, I thank you for your concern and prayers and friendship. 

      In Christ, 

      Buddy 

Missionary Couple Arriving Soon 

The Missionary Assistance Team is pleased to announce that Jeff and  
Sharon Renard, former long-time missionaries to Brazil, have accepted an 
invitation to participate in our missionary resettlement program and plan 
to move to our area the first week of August. 

They will rent a house owned by Catricia SewardΩs sister in Albertville.  
The Love Offering being received will assist with start-up costs such as 
utility deposits, moving expenses, and other needed house-hold items.  
These funds will be administered by the Missionary Assistance Team. 

In addition to the Love Offering, individuals and Sunday School classes 
are invited to provide some needed furnishings which include: a sofa, 
two  full-size mattresses and box springs, venetian blinds, a microwave, a 
chest of drawers, a desk chair, a refrigerator, an electric kitchen stove, a 
washer and a dryer.  Any used items donated should be in good condi-
tion.   

The furnishings will be considered as gifts to the Renards.  The appliances 
and venetian blinds will be designated for the missionary resettlement 
program and will be used by another missionary family when the Renards 
find employment and move to a permanent situation.  When the         
program is concluded, the appliances will be sold and the funds received 
will be returned to the church and its use determined by the finance 
committee.   

Individuals and Sunday School classes interested in providing the needed 
items listed above should contact Dick and Mary Jo Maples who are    
coordinating this effort. They can be reached at 256-486-9409 or at their 
cells:  Dick - 828-550-9259;  Mary Jo - 817-637-8535.     

The FBC food pantry  is 
running low on supplies.  
Please consider donating 

if you are able. 

The Church Family of FBC Guntersville extends         

deepest sympathy to Nora Duckett and family at         

the passing of her mother, Kay Clemons.                                     

May God bless you during this time. 

mailto:michele.ua08@gmail.com

